
THE ASHMERE PROJECT

A BOWLING ADVENTURE
TO REMEMBER

WHAT IS THE TULGEY
WOOD?

APRIL 2023II EDITION

Our friends from Tulgey Wood gather together
for a 10 day retreat each summer.  In August
2022, they also rented a space in western
Massachusetts for a group of approximately 20
adults with and without disabilities. We are so
lucky to know these amazing people and be part
of their 501c(3).

It’s me. your friend Nancy Connelly. At the
end of January, the Ashmere Project and
Tulgey Wood communities got together at
Lucky Strike Bowling in Somerville! The day
after Christmas I got an email from Maggie
inviting everyone to a bowling outing. I was
very happy to read what will be happening and
it was Christmas gift by email! I started a
"Berkfam countdown." Lisa brought me there,
and I saw some long time and new friends. The
bowling lanes were very dark and I had to use a
cellphone‘s flashlight to communicate. Did I
mind doing that? Heck no! I was talking to
friends and getting my battery recharged! This
is going to sound corny, but when you are
around the people that you care about nothing
else matters.

www.ashmereproject.org

https://www.tulgey.org/


THE ASHMERE PROJECT

GETTING READY FOR
SUMMER 2023
We cannot wait to see everyone and enjoy the
sunshine on the Lake!

Dates for Summer 2023:
Session 1: Sun. August 13- Sat. August 19th
Session 2: Sat. August 19th- Sun. August 26th

If you know anyone who is interested in
volunteering and is available for the full 2 weeks,
please reach out to Maggie at
maggieraemer@gmail.com. We are looking for
people over the age of 21 who are excited to get
out of their comfort zone and are interested in
new experiences, activism, theatre, art and
community! 

APRIL 2023

JOIN US!
BC BASEBALL GAME!

When: Sunday April 30th at 1pm.
Where: BC Pellagrini Baseball Diamond

Pizza and drinks will be provided!
R.S.V.P to maggieraemer@gmail.com


